SHORTLIST \

Marjaree
Notice to CM/GC Proposers Mason
Center
MMC CRC Project
August 31, 2023
To: Proposers to Marjaree Mason Center’s RFQ 2023, Community Resource Center project

From: Marjaree Mason Center

Re: Notice of Shortlisted CM/GC firms

Pursuant to Notification of Request for Qualifications (RFQ 2023), and in compliance with Federal
Uniform Guidelines, Marjaree Mason Center’s Selection Committee evaluated and has selected
the following three (3) CM/GC firms to continue onto Phase 2 of the selection process. All firms
were scored and evaluated based upon the criteria set forth in the RFQ package.

Shortlisted CM/GC firms (in alphabetical order):
BMY Construction Group
Swinerton

Quiring General, LLC

The firms listed will receive further instructions including an RFP package via email
communication.

We thank you all for your participation in this formal procurement process. We hope you will
continue to take an interest in any future projects with Marjaree Mason Center.



